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SFWMD Adds Navigation Lock Information to Website

A boat moves through the S-193 Lock between Taylor 
Creek and Lake Okeechobee in Okeechobee County.

West Palm Beach, FL - The South Florida Water Management District 
(SFWMD) has added navigation lock information popular with the outdoor 
community to the agency's website.

The Kissimmee Chain of Lakes, Kissimmee River and Lake Okeechobee offer 
some of the best boating and fishing opportunities in Central and South Florida. 
Navigation locks throughout this interconnected system ensure that it is 
accessible by the public for recreation. Along the route, there are 12 locks 
maintained by the South Florida Water Management District and five 
maintained by the U.S. Army Corps of Engineers.

Information available includes:

• Navigation Notices
• Lock Operation Hours
• Map and Contact Information 

Navigation Web Link: http://sfwmd.link/SFLNavInfo
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The South Florida Water Management District is a regional governmental agency that 
manages the water resources in the southern part of the state. It is the oldest and largest 
of the state's five water management districts. Our mission is to protect South Florida's 
water resources by balancing and improving flood control, water supply, water quality 
and natural systems.
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